
 
 
 

October 26th, 1998 

 

Mr. Roger Lamarche 

La Cuisine Volante 

Alfred, ON  K0B 1A0 

 

 

Dear Roger, 

I would like to offer my sincere thanks for the County Presidents’ Benefit Banquet supper last 

October 24th. Our guests were, as always, delighted by your talents as Chef and we thank you for it. 

Ghislaine joins me in thanking you for your contribution to this evening which was a great success. 

Allow me to add that the nearly $5 000 collected was turned over to the Prescott-Russell Centraide 

to be wisely used to the benefit of the people of our community. 

 

With my kindest regards, 

 
Jean-Claude Trottier 

Chairman of the Board 

 

  

 

 

 
 

  


